
 

 

  

 

Dear John Carroll Faculty and Staff: 

The USPG has been hard at work recrafting the preamble, goals and 
objectives.  The current version reflects significant feedback from the campus from 
meetings, online feedback, and table discussions at our recent community 
forum.  Thank you for your engagement and for helping make this process one of 
the most collaborative efforts at John Carroll.  The revised document is now ready 
for your review and endorsement. 

Please use this link to access the strategic planning document. This 
document,Promise and Prominence: John Carroll University’s Strategic 
Vision 2015-2020, captures our shared vision for John Carroll now and into the 
future. 

We ask that you review the plan preamble, goals, and objectives. After your 
review, please complete the brief survey where you indicate whether or not you 
endorse the strategic plan. 

If the plan is endorsed, we will submit it to the Board of Directors for their approval. 
We will then begin the operational planning phase of our process; namely, crafting 
the tactics, action steps, and metrics needed to implement this strategic plan. 

The deadline for completion of the survey is: November 17, 2015. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeanne Colleran 
Provost and Academic Vice President 

Nicholas R. Santilli 
Associate Provost for Accreditation and Institutional Effectiveness  
Professor of Psychological Science 

  

 

http://dispatch.jcu.edu/tl.php?p=24k/1yl/rs/rt/17q/rs//http%3A%2F%2Fwebmedia.jcu.edu%2Finstitutionaleffectiveness%2Ffiles%2F2015%2F11%2FPromise-and-Prominence-website-copy-11-6-15.pdf
http://dispatch.jcu.edu/tl.php?p=24k/1yl/rs/rt/17q/rs//https%3A%2F%2Fjohncarrolluniversity.wufoo.com%2Fforms%2Fstrategic-plan-survey%2F

